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Overview 

This bill requires census employees conducting official work during a decennial census to 

be granted access to certain multiunit residential facilities, such as apartment buildings, 

dormitories, nursing homes, and the like.  Additional details and conditions are provided. 

The bill amends a section of the Fair Campaign Practices Act that currently provides the 

same right of access to candidates for elected office.  Violations of this section are 

enforced through the Office of Administrative Hearings. 
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